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26 September 2024 

Dear Parents, 
 

Supporting the Amenities Fund 

We are writing to ask for your support for our School Amenities Fund, which is crucial in 

providing the extra resources and opportunities that make our children’s experience at school 

so special. These are the things that our regular school budget simply cannot cover, and they 

significantly enhance the learning environment for all the children. 
 

What the Amenities Fund Provides 

The Fund enables us to offer resources and opportunities such as: 

 Extra classroom furniture and learning resources. 

 Art equipment, cookery resources, and printer cartridges. 

 Our website service, various licenses, as well as gifts and prizes. 

 Refreshments for visitors, Christmas activities, and other special events. 

The Fund also helps reduce the cost of school trips and visits, contributes to the cost of visiting 

authors, theatre workshops, and special visits that enrich the curriculum. Please note: while the 

Fund helps reduce the overall cost of these activities for parents, it does not cover the full 

costs. The school does not make any profit from school trips, school dinners, or music lessons. 

 

How Your Donations Have Made a Difference 

Over the past year, your donations have helped us to provide: 

 New class sets of iPads and Chromebooks, improving access to technology across the 

school. 

 Additional phonics resources to support the Little Wandle Phonics scheme, helping 

children develop strong reading skills. 

 New nursery equipment and refreshed toilet facilities, ensuring a safe and welcoming 

environment for our youngest learners. 

 New microphones and speakers for outdoor events, enhancing performances and 

assemblies. 

 Whole school workshops, including cultural events such as dance workshops during 

International Week. 

 Playground improvements and the development of our pond area, making these 

spaces more engaging for learning and play. 
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Your Contribution Matters 

We kindly ask families to consider making a regular donation to the Amenities Fund. A 

contribution of £10 per month, or any amount you feel able to give, will make a huge 

difference. All donations—large or small—directly benefit your child and their peers. 
 

We ask that you consider setting up a monthly donation to ensure that we can continue to 

provide the extras that make your child’s school experience special. 
 

The account details are: 

Account Name: WCPS Amenities Fund 

Sort Code:  30-99-66 

Account Number: 01242306 
 

A one off donation would also be gratefully received. 
 

We would like to emphasise: 

 Contributions are entirely optional. 

 All contributions are confidential. 

 The school will never chase individual parents who choose not to participate. 

 We fully recognise that not every family is able to make a financial contribution. 

How You Can Help 

If you are able to donate, we encourage you to set up a Standing Order to contribute 

regularly. The attached form provides all the information you need to set this up with your 

bank. Your support is vital in helping us plan ahead and continue to provide enriching 

resources and activities for all the children. 
 

We hope you understand just how valuable this Fund is and how much it helps us to create the 

best possible environment for your child’s education. 

 

Thank you so much for your continued support. 
 

Best wishes 

 
Mr. K. Ellis 

Headteacher 

 

 


